


the Clare area. We are experiencing the same problem in the Digby Municipality as well. Also it is important
to note that volunteer drivers are getting harder to reach out to and are always on the lookout for more.

The Board of Directors and | are fully committed to the Transport de Clare Society and will do our best
to uphold and increase all the services we offer to the citizens of Clare. If you have any suggestions for how we
can improve our services to our community, please let us know. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any
questions or concerns you may have. We are available and willing to provide a presentation to the council if
needed. We look forward to growing our partnership with the Municipality of Clare to provide safe, affordable,
accessible transportation to the residents of all of Digby County.

Thank you all very much for your continuing support.

Pearl Theriault, President Paul Lombard, Manager



